
Welcome, Witamy, Bienvenue Σ to this weekôs Newsletter.   

 

Sacred Heart Newsletter 
òChrist Be Our Lightó 

Friday 21st December 2018 

The staff and governors of Sacred Heart would 

like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 

a prosperous New Year.  

Christmas Lunch  

We would like to say a big ôTHANK YOUõ to Mrs 

Peacock for all of her hard work producing such a 

wonderful Christmas Lunch for everybody. It was 

thoroughly enjoyed by everyone.  

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

We would like to wish Happy Birthday to the        

following children who have had a birthday this 

week or will celebrate over the Christmas break.  

 

 Sophie 

Clara 

Jacob S 

Scott Lee 

Diary Dates 

 

21st December  Break for Christmas 

6th January  Epiphany 

7th January  Training Day  

8th January  Children return to school 

8th January  KS1 sports club starts 

10th January  KS2 sports club starts 

14th January  Year 5 Swimming starts 

27th January  Holocaust Memorial Day  

26th January  National Storytelling Week 

5th February  Safer Internet Day 

12th February Cross Country  

Flu Immunisation  

This week children from ReceptionñYear 5 received their Flu 

Immunisation in school. If your child didnõt receive an         

immunisation but you would like them to then please call the 

Childhood Immunisation team on 01423 542360 to find about 

a local drop in session.  

Mass Times at Sacred Heart Church 

Saturday at 6.00 pm (First Mass of Sunday) 

Sunday at 9.00 am 

(The Liturgy of the Word for Children is usually  

celebrated during this Mass on the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of the 
Month) 

Weekday Masses:  Monday at 9:00 am  
   Tuesday Thursday and Friday at 9.30 am 
   Wednesday at 12 noon 

DAYS OF OBLIGATION: On the ôdayõ at 6.30 pm 



 
Whole School NativityñSacred Heart Church 

Thank you to everybody who came along to support our two whole-

school Nativity performances at church. The children did an amazing 

job and we are very proud of each and every one of them 

 

 

 

 

Today we said Goodbye to Miss Wheatley and 
Mrs Benson.  

Miss Wheatleyõs supply cover has come to end 
and we would like to wish her the best of luck 

in her future ventures.  

Mrs Benson is retiring after 15 years at Sacred 
Heart.  We would like to thank her for all of 

her hard work and we will miss her very much. 
We will still see Mrs Benson as she will be    

continuing with Art Club and will be helping 
out in school from time to time. 


